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December 28, 2015

Certified Mail Receipt#: 7013 1090 0001 7318 4029

David H Arrington Oil & Gas Inc.

Debbie Freeman

500 West Wall St, Suite 300

Midland, TX 79701

Re: Mangum B Com #1, Unit Letter P, Sec 32, 29N, 11W 

API #30-045-12005

Dear Ms. Freeman,

This letter is to inform you we have not received the required 2015 bradenhead test information 

for the Mangum B Com #1 well, API # 30-045-12005, located in Unit Letter P - Sec 32 - 29N - 

11W. A letter was sent to your address in February 2015 with the requirement all wells in the 

identified area be tested and submitted by November 1, 2015.

Please contact me by January 8, 2016 to set up a time to perform a bradenhead test with a 

witness from this office.

This well previously had black water on its bradenhead, please be prepared to take samples of 

the water from the bradenhead and any water produced from the production casing or tubing. 

Please have samples analyzed with the results sent to this office as soon as possible.

Reference: RBDMS MPK1526636170 on future correspondence for this issue.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 123.

Sincerely yours,

Monica Kuehling 

Deputy Oil and Gas Inspector 

District III - Aztec 

CC: Well File

Oil Conservation Division 
1000 Rio Brazos Rd., Aztec, New Mexico 87410 
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